
We are pleased to announce that The Friends of JYS are organising KS1
and KS2 summer discos that will take place on Thursday 4th July. 

Year R – 3 Disco (Year R, 1, 2 & 3) 3:15pm - 4pm
Year 4 – 6 Disco (Years 4, 5 & 6) 4:15pm – 5.15pm

Tickets can be purchased by using the following link:
 
www.ticketsource.co.uk/jys

We are, of course, in need of some willing volunteers for the discos to
enable them to take place. If you are able to help for one or both discos,
please contact samanthagame1984@gmail.com asap.
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Aspire ~ Respect ~ Enjoy

This Week

Wednesday 3rd July - Transition Day 
Thursday 4th July - Summer Disco
Monday 15th July - Summer Show @ 3.30pm 
Friday July 19th 2024 - Last day of term
Monday 22nd and Tuesday 23rd July 2024 - INSET (school closed)

Monday 2nd September - INSET Day 
Tuesday 3rd September - First day back for pupils

Important Dates Coming Up
House Points

Children earn house points
for different things
throughout the week, and
here are the weekly results:

Headteacher: Mr L Hanna     Deputy: Mr P Neaves    Chairs of Governors: Mrs C Few & Mr I Lomax

Year 6 have had an exciting week at Cobnor Activity Center. They took part in a
wide range of activities including kayaking, sailing and canoeing as well as archery,
climbing and orienteering. The Year 6 cohort enjoyed every aspect of the
residential and demonstrated fantastic teamwork throughout. Even the weather
brightened up for their time away. A full report from the children will be included
in our summer magazine.

Some pupils from Year 2 attended a fun filled ‘Afternoon of Sports’ at Chichester
University this week. They took part in a range of games and activities organised by
their sports students. The week has been rounded of with sports day, it was lovely
to see so many of you turn up and support the children across the day in an event
that was enjoyed by all. 

Summer Fair
We are really thrilled to announce that the Summer Fair raised a grand total of £2879.33!!
This is an amazing result, especially considering how the weather slightly affected the plans
on the day!

We would like to extend a huge ‘Thank You!’ to the JYS Friends and all those who gave up
their time to help on the day. Exciting plans will be revealed shortly showing how we are
planning to spend this money for the benefit of all children at JYS. 
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